Bullet Points for Open Letter to the Town Council of Chapel Hill and the Greenbridge Partners:
In light of Greenbridge’s and the Town Council’s stated commitment to sociajustice, we propose several points of action for the developers and the Town Council to undertake.  

1) Promote real affordable housing.  

-Work towards a plan where the payment-in-lieu option can be realized.

2) Reconsider Northside and Pine Knolls for Historic District designation.
3) Train and employ local youth and community members.

-Create temp offices near Greenbridge development.

4) Lead a task force on property taxes
Creatively engage the socio-economical ills of gentrification so that all members of Chapel Hill can enjoy the positive aspects of new development.  
5) Issue a public apology on the DVD.  

Greenbridge developers should apologize for misusing interviews and oral histories.  

6)   Put a moratorium on all new applications for Special Use Permits.

-For all developments in or near the Northside, Pine Knolls, Rogers-Eubanks and Ridgefield communities.  
-Greenbridge was approved in February of 2007.  At the time, Councilman Bill Thorpe commented that he thought the project was being approved too quickly.  At the public hearings, the Northside and Pine Knolls communities were not well represented, and only one person expressed opposition to the project.

-Three leaders whose letters were used as evidence of community support by the Greenbridge partners in their SUP (Special Use Permit) application, are no longer in support of the project: Reverend Troy F. Harrison, Reverend Thomas O. Nixon and Delores Bailey.

